Notice of Public Hearing
The City Council, acting as Planning & Zoning of the City of New Meadows will hold a public hearing concerning the potential revocation of the Conditional Use Permit for Browns Mountain Recycling located at South West ¼ Section of 24, T19 N, R1E of New Meadows located at 3640 South End Road, New Meadows, Idaho 83654. 
The public hearing will be held on Monday, September 23rd, 2024, at 6:30 P.M. at the P & IN Train Depot, 101 South Commercial Street, New Meadows, ID 83654. Written input on the proposed request will be accepted up to and including the hour of the meeting. Verbal input can be given at the hearing. Anyone needing special accommodation to attend the meeting should contact City Hall, 347-2171, at least 3 business days before the meeting.
Kyla Gardner, City Clerk 

